
The Metropolitan Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 52-year-old 
Gidey Fekadu who was last seen in the 800 block of Randolph Street, Northwest, on Tuesday, 
April 10, 2018.  The incident was reported on April 12, 2018.   
 
Gidey Fekadu is described as an black male, with a medium complexion, 5’8” in height, 160 
pounds, brown eyes with balding hair. He was last seen wearing a tan jacket, blue shirt and tan 
pants.    

2018-MP-041318 18-058266 

Gidey Fekadu 

800 block of Randolph Street, Northwest 

 

Tuesday, April 10, 2018 

4:26 P.M. 


	Slide Number 1

